P1/2 Newsletter - April 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
Here are some important reminders:
Remember to practise your reading books at home. This is REALLY important as this will help your child progress with their reading. Green bags should be taken into school every day with reading records signed and books enclosed. Please remember to also check green bags for any letters. 
This term in Numeracy, we will be focussing on Measuring & Weighing and Position & Movement. Our focus in Literacy will be learning how to find new information and ways to share this with others. 
Our topics this term are:
· Room 3 – I wonder why stars twinkle?
· Room 4 – I wonder why caterpillars eat so much?
· Room 5 – I wonder why triceratops had horns?
Please ensure that all clothing has your child’s name clearly labelled, including jackets, as there are still numerous items which are unidentifiable.
Gym kits will be required on Mondays and Thursdays. Room 3 will also require their gym kits on a Friday for 4 weeks from 26th April.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to a choking risk, if your child is having grapes for their snack, please ensure these are cut in half length ways.
If your child has an appointment, please note down the time on a piece of paper and hand this to us in the morning.
Please continue to encourage your child to be independent when changing e.g. tying own shoe laces / zips.

Kind regards,

Mrs Middleton, Miss Buckley and Mrs Fraser
